
 

       

    
  

 
 
05 November 2024 
 
Our Ref: CBR.JCP.FeedbackSurvey 
 
Dear Families 
 
We cannot believe that your child has been learning with us at Stowmarket High School for a whole 
half a term already, time really has flown since we first met you all in April.  
 
In order to continuously improve our transition offer we would like to ask you a small favour.  Please 
can you complete our feedback survey? It will only take a few minutes and will enable us to improve 
what we offer year on year to both students and parents.  We appreciate what a stressful time 
transition can be and we really want to get it right.   
 

 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/fWVj1yYuCM?origin=lprLink 
 
Thank you in advance for your time. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Claire Broxton 

 
Claire Broxton (Assistant Headteacher; SEND/SMH and Personal Development Lead) 
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